
 

 

 

 

29th April 2024 

 

Dear Parents and Carers 

 

Author Visit Thursday 23rd May – EYFS and Year 1 

 

We are delighted to inform you that we have arranged a special author visit for the 

children. 

Rachel McCoubrie, author of ‘The Great Alien Cake Off’, will be joining the classes in 

EYFS and Year One for a reading of her book and some fun word games on 

Thursday 23rd May. 

Prior to the visit, you may wish to preorder a signed copy of this lovely book for your 

child. Every copy sold helps us to run events like these for the children. Rachel is 

very kindly offering copies at just £6 each, which a significant discount from the retail 

price. 

A payment has been set up through MCAS under the 

‘Products’ section. If you would like to pre-order a signed 

copy of the book, simply pay and your child will receive 

their copy when Rachel visits. This payment will be 

active until Thursday 16th May. 

For further information about the book and the author 

please see:- 

https://www.rachelmccoubrie.co.uk/thegreataliencakeoff   

https://www.fromyoutome.com/the-great-alien-cake-off.html  

We look forward to welcoming our visiting author and inspiring a love of reading for 

our youngest children.  

Kind regards 

 

Mr Styles (Co-English Lead) 
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